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Wage Parity information now available on 
eMedNY.org 
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By June 1, 2021 and annually thereafter, Wage Parity certification forms 
must be submitted electronically through the eMedNY Provider 
Enrollment Portal. Instructions for completing the online form are 
provided in the guidance located under the Official Notices tab on the 
following webpage: 

• https://www.health.ny.gov/health_care/medicaid/redesign/mrt_61.
htm 

If you have not done so, please enroll in the eMedNY Provider 
Enrollment Portal. Instructions for obtaining access and utilizing the 
portal are provided here: 

• https://www.emedny.org/wage-parity/ 

 

Wage Parity information now available on eMedNY.org 
    

 

 

 
   

 
If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@gdit.com for further assistance  

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or 
 materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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